
Maple   Grove   Township   Board   Meeting   Minutes  
 

Meeting   Date:   2019/11/18   -   Presented   by:    Tish   Yaros   -   Clerk  
 

Meeting   called   to   order   at   7:00   PM.     All   board   members   present     The   minutes   from   the   October   21st  
meeting   were   read   and   motion   made   by   Yaros,   seconded   by   Wendling,   to   approve   pending   two   syntax  
changes.    Motion   passed.   
 
Chief   Andres   noted   the   township   federal   grant   request   was   rejected   so   there   will   be   no   new   extrication  
equipment   at   this   time.    He   shared   that   the   hose   that   failed   during   testing   was   ordered   and   replaced  
and   now   everything   is   back   to   100%.     Engine   6   has   some   sensor   issues   but   parts   have   been   ordered  
and   will   be   in   tomorrow.   
 
Treasurer   Bishop   shared   that   the   Saginaw   Township   Officers   Association   holiday   dinner   will   be   held   on  
December   5th   at   6:00   p.m.   at   Bavarian   Inn   Lodge   in   Frankenmuth.      She   also   noted   that   the   winter   tax  
bills   will   be   going   out   on   December   1st   and   the   office   will   be   open   to   collect   taxes   between   9:00   -   5:00  
on   December   30th   and   March   2nd.   
 
Trustee   Wendling   noted   that   there   will   be   a   planning   meeting   on   December   2nd,   at   7:00   pm   in   the  
township   hall.    There   is   no   agenda   for   this   meeting   but   it   will   be   used   to   set   the   meeting   dates   for   2020.   
 
The   Road   Commission   addressed   high   water   issues,   downed   trees,   road   patching,   gravel   road  
maintenance   and   mowing.   
 
Supervisor   Krupp   shared   information   on   the   Babcock   drain   meeting.     At   the   meeting   it   was   determined  
work   was   needed.    A   map   of   the   drain   and   service   area   is   available   in   the   township   office.     It   might  
take   up   to   18   months   to   make   a   determination   on   what   can   be   done   but   could   be   as   early   as   next   year.   
 
There   is   a   Board   of   Review   meeting   on   December   10th   at   7:00   pm   in   the   township   office.     This  
meeting   is   for   correcting   errors   only.   
 
Treasurer   Bishop   read   and   motioned   to   pay   bills   #19123   thru   #19144   for   a   total   of   $23,284.55.  
Supported   by   Yaros.    Motion   Passed.   
 
Clerk   Yaros   motioned   to   adjourn   the   meeting,   supported   by   Anderson,   meeting   adjourned   at   7:14   PM.  
 


